
CORRIENTES

HEIFERS - READY TO ROPE 450-640 HD

STEERS / BULLS - READY TO ROPE 425-575 HD

HEIFER POTENTIALS - HORNS 1/2 EAR & LONGER 450-530 HD

HEIFER POTENTIALS - HORNS LESS THAN 1/2 EAR 275-475 HD

STEER POTENTIALS - HORNS 1/2 EAR & LONGER 300-475 HD

STEER POTENTIALS - HORNS LESS THAN 1/2 EAR 250-425 HD

ROPED OUT OPEN HEIFERS 300-410 HD

SHORT BRED YOUNG COWS 300-550 HD

MEDIUM TO HEAVY YOUNG COWS 350-725 HD

BABY TOOTH PAIRS 450-800 PR

AGED PAIRS 400-700 PR

BRED COWS - BRED TO HORNED BULLS 250-675 HD

BRED COWS - BRED TO BEEF BULLS 550-725 HD

BULLS .40-.65 LB

PAIRS WITH BEEF CALVES 600-875 PR

LONGHORNS

HEIFERS - READY TO ROPE 100-350 HD

STEERS / BULLS - READY TO ROPE 150-325 HD

ROPED OUT STEERS .30-.70 LB

Hamilton Commission Company
Roping Cattle Sale

Friday & Saturday, November 19th & 20th, 2021

Market Report

Our last special sale of 2021 ended with our November Roping Cattle Sale and all things considered, it went down without a hitch! Both 

Friday’s and Saturday’s sales featured about 1200 hd and sale prices are represented below. As always, the cow sale on Friday featured several 

sets of bred cows with the trend still showing the most demand for solid colored, younger Corriente cows. The spread between cows bred to 

beef bulls and cows bred to Corriente bulls continues to narrow as speculation for a stronger market on a tighter supply of available ropers 

going forward is gaining traction in a sport that is showing no signs of slowing down. The dry conditions going into winter didn’t exactly help 

the market for pairs and heavy bred cows, but all classes of cattle still sold at a good premium. Saturday’s sale showed a similar trend with the 

highest demand for healthy Corriente potentials that will be ready to rope this coming spring/summer. As to be expected in a November sale, 

fresh Corriente calves carrying more flesh to get through the winter months outsold thinner calves, plainer calves and Longhorns. 

We would like to thank all our buyers and sellers for supporting us through another year of our Roping Cattle Sales and look forward to doing 

business with you all in 2022. Looking forward into next year, experts looking at both the market’s fundamentals and the simple economics of 

the beef industry are calling for stronger prices going forward. We hope you will come join us for the ride! Our first sale of 2022 will be 

February 4th and 5th. Don’t forget to call in your consignments. 
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2,947 HEAD

128 CONSIGNERS

120 ACTIVE BUYERS


